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The committee decided to postpone a public hearing on the inquiry into Australia’s
faunal extinction crisis which was scheduled for Sydney on 18 March 2020. The
committee intends to reschedule the hearing but has not yet decided on a revised date.

Time Witness

The program for this hearing has not yet been released.
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